
The Scholastic Book Fair is coming!   
The annual fall Scholastic Book Fair will take place  

during parent and teacher conferences : 

Monday, November 24,  2 - 7pm 

Tuesday, November 25,  2 - 4pm 

This great event benefits classrooms, students and families. 

Be sure to check out both fairs in the Comstock and Carson buildings to find a variety of books.   

 

Or visit our online Book Fair  

November 12 - December 1 

 

http://bookfairs.scholastic.com/homepage/pccsfair 


